
Australian Government

Th(' .Repatriation Commission

PR~·;:';!DO:Hf T,.LISPI10NE {()2l 6289 (i736

Dr',f-UIY P!lf::SIDCN';' TETEf-Honf, 102! 6:'.39 6741

CO~~MI"~';!ON(':h' T['i.D'IlO;-j[ (02) 62.09 6'/3::1

Mr Robert Oakeshott MP
Chair of the Joint Committee of Public Accounts and Audit
Suite RI, 108
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Oakeshott

I am writing on behalf of the Secretary in response to the Questions on Notice raised at the
public hearing of the Joint Committee of Public Accounts and Audit held on 2 March 2011
which examined Audit Report No. 11, Direct Source Procurement (September 2010).

Recommendations 1 to 4 of the Audit Report relate to matters which are the responsibility of
the Department of Veterans' Affairs. Attached is the response by the Department to your
Questions on Notice.

If you need further infonnation of explanation about any aspect of the response, please
contact Ms Carolyn Spiers, National Manager, Business Inteb'Tity & Legal Services Group,
on (02) 6289 6003.

Yours sincerely

. /Shane Cannody
Deputy President

15 April 2011








